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   Notice of Impact of Typhoon No. 11 on the Company's Subsidiary (2nd Report)  
 

We would like to express our deepest sympathies to all those affected by Typhoon No. 11 
and pray for a speedy recovery.  

We would like to inform you about the impact of this typhoon on the Group as follows.  
 
１． The current situation 

As disclosed in the notice dated September 9, 2024(only in Japanese), we would like to 
inform you about the damage status of the Company's Vietnamese subsidiary, RORZE 
ROBOTECH CO., LTD caused by Typhoon No. 11 as follows.   
(1) Human casualties 

There were no injuries to our employees.  
(2) Property damage 

We identified that the roof and the exterior walls of its factory were partially damaged, 
and rainwater had damaged some of its stored products. We have relocated the damaged 
production facilities and made some production resumed. We continue to recover the 
production system step by step.  

In order to restore the situation as soon as possible, the entire RORZE Group will make 
every effort to confront the situation.  

 
２． Impact on business results  

The impact on the Group's business performance is currently under investigation. If, as 
a result of the investigation, timely disclosure is required, we will promptly notify you.  


